
HB 2280 -- PRACTICE OF DENTISTRY

SPONSOR: Veit

Currently, corporations cannot practice dentistry unless that
corporation is a nonprofit corporation or a professional
corporation under Missouri law. This bill exempts entities
contracted with the state to provide care in correctional centers.

This bill is similar to SB 1287 (2024).


